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MEDIA RELEASE / STATEMENT

7 March 2012
Using social media to promote women’s rights
All too often we read or hear about the negative use or impact of social media.  It has tended to cloud our thinking about the positive power of social media and connectedness.
Tasmania’s Anti-Discrimination Commissioner Robin Banks, today said, “This year’s International Women’s Day, celebrated 8 March, focuses on the theme “connecting girls, inspiring future”. It gives us an opportunity to focus on the positive potential of social media to connect women and girls here in Tasmania and across the globe in the common cause of equality.”

“We have examples both here and overseas of ordinary people using social media and networks to speak out against negative portrayal of women and girls,” she said.  “Those people have shown the power of the consumer voice by putting pressure on advertisers to withdraw support from media outlets, programs and commentators that misrepresent or demean women.”

“While governments and law have a role to play in promoting equality and protecting against discrimination, we all have a responsibility and opportunity to speak out, to use our networks and consumer spending power to say enough is enough”, Commissioner Banks said.

Ms Banks concluded, “In this we can connect the generations of women who have grown up with social media and the generation who have honed their activist skills through more traditional forms of advocacy. Together we can give the ongoing campaign for equality and new energy and edge.”

The representation of women and girls was the subject of a speech given by Commissioner Banks at the screening of the film, Miss Representation, on Sunday 4 March 2012.

